
Recall 20V-471 Fuel Pump R1200, K1200, K1300, K1600, S1000RR, HP2 
Model Years 2005-2011 

BMW Motorrad is announcing a Safety Recall (20V-471) for Model Year 2005-2011 
BMW R12000 / K1200/1300/1600, S1000RR, and HP2 models in the US that were 
subject to Safety Recall 13V-617 and had the fuel pump repaired with the support 
ring. Motorcycles subject to 13V-617 in which the fuel pump was replaced are not 
affected. 

 Please note that vehicles Uhave not yet been flagged with this recallU. We will notify 
dealers once the campaign flag has been put into place. A Q&A document has been 
attached for your reference when responding to customer inquires. If an affected vehicle 
is at your dealership that is currently experiencing a leak, please create a standard 
TSARA case. Further information will be published in a Service Information in the next 
coming weeks.  
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